
The testing frequency specified will be often enough to identify and correct any 
mecijanical or electrical deficiency before it can result in a system failure.  
The fuLel supply is continuously monitored. An abnormal condition in these 
systems would be signaled without having to place the diesel generators 
themselves on test.  

Each diesel generator has a continuous rating of 1750 kw and a 2 hour rating of 
1950 kw. Two diesels can power the minimum safeguards loads. To ensure that 
each diesel can operate at its 2 hour rating (as required by specification 
4.6.A.2.), each diesel will be loaded to 1900-1950 kw and run for at least 105 
minutes.  

Station batteries will deteriorate with time, but precipitous failure is 
extremely unlikely. The surveillance specified is that which has been 
demonstrated over the years to provide an indication of a cell becoming 
unserviceable long before it fails. The periodic equalizing charge will ensure 
that the ampere-hour capability of the batteries is maintained.  

The service and performance discharge test of each battery, together with the 
visual inspection of the plates, will assure the continued integrity of the 
batteries. The batteries are of the type that can be visually inspected, and 
this method of assuring the continued integrity of the battery is proven standard 
power plant practice.  

The battery service test demonstrates the capability of the battery to meet the 
system design requirements. The Indian Point Unit 3 design duty cycle loads are 
determined by a LOCA concurrent with a loss of AC power.  

The performance discharge test is a test of the constant current capacity of a 
battery, after having been in service, to detect any change in the capacity 
determined by the acceptance test. The test is intended to determine overall 
battery degradation due to age and usage.  

The modified battery performance discharge test is a composite test which 
addresses both the service test and performance discharge test requirements. It 
shall consist of a one minute peak load equivalent to that of the service test 
and a constant discharge current for the remainder of the test which envelopes 
the next highest load value of the service test. The purpose of the modified 
performance discharge test is to compare the capacity of the battery against the 
manufacturer's specified capacity and thereby determine when the battery is 
approaching the end of its life, as well as to demonstrate capability to meet 
system design requirements. Every other 24 month operating cycle, the modified 
performance discharge test may be performed in lieu of the battery service test 
required by Technical Specification 4.6.B.3.  

The station batteries are required for plant operation, and performing the 
station battery service and performance discharge (or modified performance 
discharge) test require the reactor to be shutdown.  
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